
From: Jack Pate [mailto:arkansas@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 8:39 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: NO CAFOs in the Buffalo River watershed 

 

I support the proposed change in the ADEQ regulations that prohibit the permitting of any new medium 

or large CAFOs in the Buffalo River watershed.  

 

I also support more stringent monitoring of the current operation mistakenly permitted for the area. 

 

Arkansans are passionate about a few things. Our beautiful natural resources rank highly on that list, 

and we will not be deterred in protecting them. 

 

--  

Jack Pate 

arkansas@gmail.com 

http://twitter.com/arkansas 

479-571-0169 

West Fork, Arkansas 
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